
 
 

Ref. No. TCC 024/2024 

 
           August 6th, 2024 
 

Attention :  The President/ Managing Director 

CC  :  Environment Manager  

 

Subject :  Thank you for attend TCC Tree plantation activity 3rd years 

 

Enclosed      :  TCC Tree plantation activity booklet 

 

Dear Sirs 

 

First of all, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continue 

support TCC Environment activity 2024 throughout this year. 

 

According to the TCC Trees plantation activity 3rd year on August 4th, 2024 at Ban 

Noen Sung Community Forest Project, Amphur. Muang, Prachinburi Province, For your 

participation in the reforestation event was impressive and created memories to make 

inspiration for stress the importance of forest and together promote the cultivation of trees 

to replace the deforested and bringing it to our children to have good air and a good 

environment into the future. 

 

So, we would like to take this opportunity to express our sincere gratitude to all of 

you to give us good cooperation and support for this activity until it is accomplished, and it 

significantly contributed to the smooth running of the event. 

 
   
 

                Sincerely yours, 

                    

 

 

      (Mr. Phonkiat Netikhajorn) 

                                      TCC Working Committee /TCC Environment Activity Leader  

 

 

 

Cc : Mr.Rungsun I.(VP), Mr.Nathiya (GM) , Mr.Ampol R.(GM), Mr.Songkran S. (Mgr), Ms.Palin. (Assist. Mgr) 

TOYOTA CO-OPERATION CLUB 


